
August 5, 2003 
 
Honorable Mayor and Members of    Regular Meeting of 
the Hermosa Beach City Council    August 12, 2003 
 

SET A PUBLIC HEARING ON THE USE OF PROPOSITION A 
FUNDS INCLUDING THE WAVE PROGRAM; COMMUTER 

EXPRESS BUS; BUS PASS SUBSIDY PROGRAM; RECREATION 
RELATED TRANSPORTATION AND TAXI VOUCHERS FOR 

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 9, 2003. 

 
Recommendation: 
 
That the City Council set a public hearing to receive input on the several programs 
offered under the Proposition A Funds that the City receives from the MTA. 
 
Background: 
 
The City Council considered a proposal from the City of Redondo Beach to extend the 
current joint contract for the WAVE Program in June.  The proposal was for an 18-month 
extension of the existing program while service options that may be available were 
evaluated and considered.  The outcome of this discussion was a decision by the City 
Council to continue the present contract with Redondo Beach and the present service 
provider on a month to month basis while the City of Hermosa Beach reviewed each of 
the programs offered and whether or not any changes would be made to the programs and 
the use of the Proposition A funds.  Staff is in the process of reviewing the several 
programs and the options that the City Council may wish to consider for the use of the 
Proposition A funds.  This information will be presented as part of the packet at the 
public hearing.   
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Stephen R. Burrell 
City Manager 


